
Bond Case Briefs
Municipal Finance Law Since 1971

NFMA Response to the MSRB's Request for Comment on
Draft Amendments to and Clarifications of MSRB Rule G-34.
On March 31, the NFMA issued a response to the MSRB’s Request for Comment on Draft
Amendments to and Clarifications of MSRB Rule G-34, on Obtaining CUSIP Numbers.

To read the comment letter, click here.
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